Georgetown Legion elects 2003 executive

The Georgetown Legion, Branch 120 held their election on April 26. Ian Drummond of Branch 609 and his crew conducted the meeting. Results were as follows: Wade Bond, president; Joe Poirier, first vice-president; Bob McNeilly, second vice-president; and executive committee: Judy Oerlemans, Marion Carney, Joe Keating, Earl Haskins, Orval Paul, Tom Gregory and Roy Allen. Congratulations.

We would like to thank our past president Harry Archer with all the work he has done and will miss his famous word, "ait" eight.

Our last Hungry Man's Breakfast went very well and the next breakfast will be on May 17. Our elevator is working but we are waiting

for the back door to finish.

The Monday night cribbage team held its banquet upstairs. The Ladies Auxiliary catered

the sit-down dinner and it was excellent. Thank you to Linda Armstrong and her ladies. Joe Poirier conducted the election. Congratulations to Don Olson, president; Wayne Shepard, vicepresident and Eve Metler, secretary. Thank you to all the cribbage players.

Branch 120 meeting will be held on May 8. -By Judy Oerlemans,

Georgetown Legion



support your child.

If we all do our part

to prevent child

abuse, we'll get to

the heart of the

matter.

Burlington

905.332.3222

2273 #5 Hwy. (Dundas)

Waterdown

905.689.1999

#8 Fifth Concession East

Milton

280 Britannia Rd.

905.876.4000



(Milton store)

Monday to Friday 8a.m.-8p.m.

Saturday & Sunday 8a.m.-6p.m.

GREENHOUSES

www.terragreenhouses.com